
 

 

16th March 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

                                               Nursery Trip 21st March  
Reminders 

 
 Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate footwear, 

preferably wellington boots. 
 

 To make it easy for your child to carry their packed lunch from 
home or the one provided by school, please ensure a ruck-sack is 
provided for your child. 
 

 Please ensure your child is wearing a warm coat. Although the sun 
has been shining, we will be spending the whole day outside and 
the children may get cold.  
 

 Please ensure appropriate clothing is worn. The day will be very 
physical so long dresses or dressing up clothes are not advised. 
We would prefer comfortable clothes which do not need to be kept 
clean. 
 

 We would advise each child to have their own water-bottle. 
 

 If your child is prone to toilet accidents, please ensure a change of 
clothes is available to take with us.  
 

 We will be taking all inhalers which we have in school but if your 
child’s medication is at home please ensure it is brought in.  


